
Division of the Budget 

Landon State Office Building Phone: (785) 296-2436 

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 adam.c.proffitt@ks.gov 

Topeka, KS  66612 http://budget.kansas.gov 
 

Adam Proffitt, Director Laura Kelly, Governor 

Division of the Budget 

 

February 10, 2023 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable William Sutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Insurance 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 218-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2325 by House Committee on Insurance 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2325 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2325 would amend the Health Care Provider Insurance Availability Act by adding 

maternity center to the definition of healthcare provider.  The bill defines maternity center as a 

center that has been granted accreditation by the Commission for Accreditation of Birth Centers 

or as defined by KSA 65-503. 

 

 HB 2325 would not have a fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Bobbi Mariani, Insurance Department  


